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UDNY GREEN SCHOOL


NEWSLETTER 1
Issued August 2015
Welcome Back
We begin the new session with a school roll of 43 children. We are delighted to welcome four new Primary 1s, one Primary 4 and one Primary 7 learner. We send our best wishes to the children who have moved on to new settings and Secondary education
Parent Council AGM
All parents are invited to the Parent Council AGM which will be held on Monday 31st August at 7.30pm in the school library. We greatly value the contribution and commitment of the Parent Council.  
Staffing Update
Pupil Support Assistants

We would like to welcome a new Pupil Support Assistant to our staff. Mrs Elaine Bremner who will be in school all day on a Tuesday. Mrs Fowlie supports children and staff on a Monday, Wednesday and Friday and Mrs Lamond is in school daily. 
Visiting Specialists

Mrs Isla Maclellan, Visiting Specialist, Technologies and Mathematics will teach in school on a Tuesday morning.  
Support for Learning

Miss Gemma Bruce will support class teachers on a Wednesday afternoon. 
Student Teacher

This year we will support one student placement. Joseph Gray is a postgrad primary student from Aberdeen University and he has been placed with P5-7.
His placements will take place between September to November and in January.
Annual Data Check 
To be returned by Friday 4th September.

The annual data check forms were sent home last week.  Many thanks to those who have returned their forms.
Electronic Mail
Please remember to inform the office if you change your email address.

Football

There will be no football team coaching after school on Mondays as we have been unsuccessful in securing a new coach. Fortunately our new PSA, Mrs Bremner, has undertaken football coaching for the past 7 years and she will support Miss Gibb to develop football skills and teamwork on a Tuesday afternoon during our planned physical health sessions. Udny Green School have been withdrawn from the outdoor league but we will be included in the indoor league and the team will be supported at these events by a combination of myself, Mrs Bremner and Miss Gibb. 
Gymnastics
Miss Gibb’s gymnastics club will resume on Wednesday 3rd September.
Beginning to Blossom
The judging for this competition will take place on Thursday 3rd September. We will be busy tidying up around the school in preparation for this. 

Outdoor Learning
Mrs Marshall has made significant efforts to ensure we have a bumper crop of vegetables to cook with. We have begun visiting the castle garden to harvest and creating soups with the vegetables. Please ensure your child comes to school every day with a waterproof jacket and sturdy outdoor shoes to enable them to participate fully in outdoor learning experiences. 
Diary Dates
A list of holiday dates for session 2015-16 is available on our website. 

Term 1
31st August

Parent Council AGM

3rd September
Formartine Beginning to Blossom Judging
4th September 
Community Café
17th September
P1 Parents’ Evening

22nd September
Potted Sports (House Competition)
2nd October
Macmillan Community Soup Café 
30th September &
Parents’ Evenings

  1st October
please note that there will be no gymnastics on Wednesday 30th September
6th October

Harvest Thanksgiving




End of Term

Breakfast Club

I would welcome help from parent volunteers to support a breakfast club, two consecutive mornings a week from 8.40am – 9.00 am. Please contact the school if you would be able to support this initiative. 

Kind regards,

Anna Rossvoll

Head Teacher

Term 2
26th October

New term starts
6th November
Community Soup Café 
24th November
Flu immunisations (information will be sent home)

4th December
Community Soup Café 
8th December 
Visit to HMT Pantomime – Peter Pan
15th December
School Concert – Christmas around the world
16th December
School Christmas Lunch

21st December
Whole school Christmas Party

22nd December
Christmas Service


End of Term

(These dates are subject to change) 

